
EDITORIAL NOTE 

The Editorial Board welcomes Debbie Budlender onto 
the Cape Town Committee of the Board. A glance back 
through previous copies of the SALB will show that 
Debbie has already made a considerable contribution 
to the Bulletin. 

The next edition of the SALB will focus on trade 
union education and cultural practices. It is 
intended that this should appear in time for the 
FOSATU Education Workshop on 14th July, at Milner 
Park. 

Erratum: Jhb Correspondent "IUF in South Africa", 
Volume 9 No 6, May 1984, Page 6, Paragraph 
2, line 10 should read: "...Food and 
Beverage Workers Union (CUSA); Sweet, Food 
and Allied Workers Union (FOSATU); 
Witwatersrand..." 


